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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I have lived in western Montana for 34 years and have been fortunate enough to make the small(ish) jaunt down

Hwy 12 at least once a year for the past 6 years to enjoy your beautiful rivers. Memorial Day every year has been

spent whitewater rafting the Lochsa and the lower Selway and I was even fortunate enough to spend a long

weekend steelhead fishing on the Snake/Salmon Rivers. These experiences rank among the top experiences of

my life and ones I talk about with friends often. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Kathryn Seaman

Missoula, MT 59801

seaman.katie@gmail.com

 


